
May 11 2010

Deutschmann Associates

45 Stanley St

Ayr ON

Re Sponsorshipto the North Dumfries School Fair

Thank you verymuch for your generousdonationin the amount of 200 00 for the North

Dumfries School Fair

This year the fair will be held September 19th 21st with a public viewing on Monday
September 20th from 5 00 pm 8 00 pm at Cedar Creek Public School Ayr Public

School Cedar Creek Public School and St Brigid Catholic School will all be

participating in this yearsevent We are also proud to have a Youth Art Program being
offered in the schools as part ofour programthis year

Your contributionhas enabledus to carry on a great tradition in the village ofAyr This

yearwe will be hosting the 101st North Dumfries School Fair It is donations like yours

that make us feel so fortunate to live in such a wonderful supportive community

Thank you again for your support

Kind Regards

Zo Goodall
Chair North Dumfries School Fair


